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Contribute to the maintenance of a strong and vibrant library
Receive a quarterly newsletter notifying of Friends and Library activities
Participate in the many activities of FOL
Invest in your community
The best perk of ALL is the members-only early admission to the Friends’
book sales

We look forward to meeting and working with you! 

We have several Membership level options for you to choose from.
The Citizen membership options are; $3 Jr. Level (8yrs - 15yrs old),
$5 Individual (16+), $10 Household, and $100 Life membership.
Then we also have separate membership options for businesses;
$25 Small Business and $100 Commercial membership.

We just want to take this opportunity to say; Thank You! 
Your renewed dues and interest keep us going. Because of
your continuing support, Friends of the Library, Boone County
is able to maintain its service to the Boone County Library.
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We also have replaced the heavy wood tables that we use for the book sales with

lighter weight plastic tables. For those that have been involved in either setting up or

taking down a sale this is a much-appreciated change.

The board decided that it is necessary to have an over-stock sale. The purpose is to

clean out of storage the books that haven’t sold in the last three sales. This sale will be

August 5th and 6th, 2022. Mark your calendars, we will be calling for help. This sale will

be a BYOB (Bring Your Own Bag) and any size bag will go out the door for $3.00.

I am encouraging Friends members to consider having their Bookplates e-mailed to

them. This means you will get your newsletter faster and it saves the Friends the cost of

printing newsletters, envelopes and stamps – which are going up in price, like

everything else.  If you chose this option, please send your current email address to me

at pdejournett68@gmail.com. Thanks for considering this option.

A reminder that all members of the Friends of the Library, Boone County are invited to

the monthly meetings held the fourth Thursday of the month at 4 PM. We meet at the

library in the downstairs meeting room next to the Oversize Book Room. 

Thanks once again for reading. If you have ideas, comments or concerns please contact

me at: pdejournett68@gmail.com or 870-754-0514.

               Have a great summer!

                Penny DeJournett

                 President, FOLBC

Letter from the President
B Y  P E N N Y  D E J O U R N E T T

Dear Friends, 

             It has been a busy first quarter for the Friends. We held the Spring Book Sale in

April and the Children’s Sale in May. The two sales combined brought in $4,000.00. As

always, the funds go to the library for books and other media. The Friends budgeted to

help pay for the Children's Summer Reading Program and we also gave funds to the

Genealogy Dept.

The State Library is helping set up a network of Friends of the Library groups through

out the state of Arkansas. Friends of the Library, Boone County, met via Zoom with the

coordinator of this network, Janine Miller, and were able to talk about ways to increase

our membership and raise money for our library. Several good ideas came out of this

conversation, one of which was a Junior Friend membership for younger school age

children to get them involved with the library and the joys of volunteering.    

mailto:pdejournett68@gmail.com
mailto:pdejournett68@gmail.com
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Spring 2022 Book Sale

Find us online at www.folbc.org
Follow Us at:  

@folboonecounty
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Overstock

Book

Friday, August 5th, 9am - 5pm
Saturday, August 6th, 9am - 2pm

~ Bring your own bag, ANY size bag!~

$3.00 per BAG
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Friends of the Boone County Library, Harrison AR

is an all-volunteer, 501(c)3 organization. 




Our mission is to maintain a strong and vibrant library and enhance the

overall value of our community. We provide new books, programs for

children and adults, online databases, building and grounds improvements,

outreach and book deliveries to homebound citizens.

2022 Financial Supporters - as of 5/31/2022

Potter Equipment
Pam & Jim Richiert

Commercial Memberships:
Larry & Kim Hodnett
Claudia & Lynn Gray
Rachel Gutting
Joan Lipsmeyer

Sustaining Memberships:

Doyle & Celia DeWoody
Marylinn & Daniel Kaffenberger
Linda & Paul Mathis
Linda & Gordon Patterson

Family Memberships:
Lynn Lott
Carole Shearer
Tim Pevey
Jennifer Matlock
Abby Burnett
Danita Bontrager
Michelle Donner
Heather Geymann
Judy Roberts
Jimmy Offutt
Kim Ruff
Linda Thompson
Vincent Edgmon
Edward Carson
Sherry Andrews
Cindy Newton
Beth Neel
Trudy Hostetler

Individual Memberships:

Karen & David Hudson
Susan Street
Barbara Shorman
Mary Jean & Jo Bennett

Life Memberships:


